



Dear Parents/ Carers,

We have another busy week ahead, but first may I comment on a couple of events from last week. I would thank everyone who contributed to making our Christmas Fair such a huge success, from the stall holders, to the visitors, to those in the enormous queue for Father Christmas! It was lovely to see so many of us gathering as a school / parish community. I would also like to congratulate those children who made the sacrament of Reconciliation for the first time at our beautiful service in church on Thursday night, they made us very proud. Over the weekend the school was open for the CRY Heart Foundation and 169 young people were able to access free heart screening which could save their lives. Thank you for your continued support during this busy but exciting time of year,

Mrs Booth

# THINKUKNOW

### Parent's Group / PTA

We have a newly formed Parent's Group/PTA. Everyone is welcome. If you would like to join and support our children's learning please contact Mrs Needle

## Dates for your diary

Mon 11th December Artefact Theatre Company performing in school performing Oliver Twist



Wed 13th December EYFS Christmas production 9:30am

Wed 13th Dec Christmas lunch.

Thurs 14th December Year 1 & 2 Christmas Production at 9:30am

Thurs 14th Dec-2pm Clarinet performance by Y4 and Y3 reciting Beowulf in the hall. Everyone welcome.

Fri 15th Dec - KS2 Carol Service at church at 1.30pm. Everyone is welcome to join us.

Fri 22nd Dec — School finishes for Christmas at 1.30pm

Mon 8th Jan—School re-open with Breakfast Club at 8.15 as usual

## Golden Book



The following children were in the Golden Book on Fri 8th December

Rec- Faye & Kamen

Year 1— Kacey

Year 2— Emily & Jazz

Year 3— Paige & Ruby G

Year 4— Kalisto & Brandon

Y5— Angela & Joseph

Y6- Darcie & Tom

WELL DONE!



## Christmas Dinner

#### Wed 13th Dec



Children have the option to wear Christmas jumpers, hats, reindeer ears etc along with school uniform if they want to....BUT please don't buy anything specially.

#### Christmas Fair

Our Christmas Fair raised an amazing £428!



Thank you to everyone who supported this event.

### Prize Winners

Christmas Tree Cake was won by Cole R Y6

## Name the Bear

The Bears' names are to be announced soon.

## Clubs remain the same as last half term PE Dates are as follows

Y1 — Thursday & Friday

Y4 — Monday & Wednesday

Y2 — Tuesday & Friday

Y5 — Thursday & Friday

Y3 — Swimming on Friday

Y6 — Tuesday & Wednesday